Literature Coordinator Report for AWSC Meeting August 20, 2016

I have been in contact with Pat H., former NYN Literature Coordinator, who has given me a lot of help – thanks Pat!

- I checked out the Electronic Al-Anon Conference Approved Literature sheet and the list of electronic literature in the catalog at Pat's suggestion. Both now match as of the WSO July 2016 update.
- I sent emails to all the LDCs giving them my name and contact information and I am updating my list of the LDC contacts.
- I have also been in contact with Tom C., WSO Director of Communications-Literature, who is a wealth of information and has been a great help as well.
- I had a request for a copy of the 2016 WSO Conference Summary and asked for and received help with that from Diane C., NYN Delegate.

I am very much looking forward to my first conference call as NYN Literature Coordinator!

See you in the rooms, Nancy R. NYN Literature Coordinator